

15 November 2000













Ms Audrey Lee

Director (Interconnection)

Infocomm Development Authority of Singapore

8 Temasek Boulevard

# 14-00 Suntec Tower 3

Singapore 038988

Dear Ms Lee 

REPLY COMMENTS ON THE IDA’S CONSULTATION DOCUMENT

ON PROPOSED REFERENCE INTERCONNECTION OFFER

Attached, please find reply comments from Equant Singapore Pte Ltd on the IDA’s consultation document on proposed Reference Interconnection Offer.

Please do let us know if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Ho

Regulatory Strategy Manager

Equant Asia Pacific




